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Crunch Pak brand apple slices recalled because of possible health risk 
 
Crunch Pak of Cashmere, Washington is voluntarily recalling 5,471 cases of Crunch Pak Apple Slices due 
to a possible health risk from Listeria monocytogenes.  
 
No illnesses have been reported in association with this recall to date. No other Crunch Pak products are 
affected by this recall. FDA is aware that the company is undertaking this voluntary action.  
 
Listeria monocytogenes is an organism that can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young 
children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Although healthy 
individuals may suffer only short-term symptoms such as high fever, severe headache, stiffness, nausea, 
abdominal pain and diarrhea, Listeria infection can cause miscarriages and stillbirths among pregnant 
women.  
 
The company sold the recalled product to retail customers and because, in some cases, the recalled 
product was shipped to regional distribution centers, Crunch Pak is taking the extra precautionary 
measure of issuing this recall nationwide to assure that consumers who may have purchased the 
product are properly alerted. 
 
Consumers who have recalled product in their possession should not consume it, should destroy or 
discard it, and retain the receipt of purchase. Consumers with questions may contact Crunch Pak at 1-
509-888-7648, M-F, 8:00am – 5:00 p.m. Pacific Standard Time. For a copy of this press release and 
photos of the recalled products, please visit www.crunchpak.com 
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